
 

 

 

Medford School Board Meeting 
December, 2014 
Medford Elementary School/  
Community Education 
 
 
 

 Retired and Senior Volunteer Program - RSVP 

 Medford Elementary will be working with the Retired and Senior Volunteer Program (RSVP) to place local 

retired volunteers in our building. 

 Open house with Michael Maas (RSVP) on December 9 where fifteen potential senior volunteers showed 

up. 

 We will fulfill RVSP’s documentation requirements before we match seniors to classrooms. 

 

 

 Before School Conference Presentation (PP) 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Community Education 

 

 Winter Classes 

 Elementary Spanish Club 

 Ski Trip 

 Salsa Making (?) 

 Math and Reading Nights 

 


